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Service & Supply Building (150) 

 
Air Handling Refurbishment - Unit AC-1 Project 

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY 
08/08/25 to 08/15/25 

 
To: Service & supply Building Occupants 
 
What: Shutdown of Air Handler Unit 1  
 
Where: Service & Supply Building 
 
When: Friday August 8th @ 7:00 AM through Friday August 15th at 5:00 PM 

 
 
The Facilities Department will begin important refurbishment work on Air Handling 
Unit (AC-1) starting Friday, August 8, 2025, at 7:00 AM. To ensure the safety of our 
team, this air handling unit will be shut down for the duration of the work. This 
work is scheduled to be completed by Friday, August 15, 2025. 
 
We've arranged for temporary cooling units to be placed in specific locations 
throughout the building. Additionally, some parts of the building are served by 
separate local units and will not experience any disruption. The building will remain 
open, but for those who need a consistent air-conditioned workspace, please speak 
with your supervisor to arrange an alternative location within Campus. 
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to improve our 
campus facilities. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Facilities Department: 

 Email: Facilities Service Response (Facilities@umb.edu) 
 Phone: 617-287-5450 
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